
2010 BOARD OF REVIEW 

VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE 

JANUARY 13, 2011 

8:30 A.M. 

 

 A Meeting of the Pleasant Prairie Board of Review was held on Thursday, January 13, 

2011 and called to order at 8:30 a.m.  Present were Board members John Braig, John Burke and 

James Kennedy.  Also present were Rocco Vita, Village Assessor and Jane Romanowski, Village 

Clerk. 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER 

 

2. ROLL CALL 

 

3. NEW BUSINESS 

 

A. Consider the issuance of a subpoena for witnesses and documents with 

respect to the objection to real property assessment filed by Walgreens Co. 

 

Rocco Vita indicated Village legal counsel is strongly considering having Walgreens 

appear for a Board of Review hearing in the first week of March.  Mr. Vita further stated counsel 

is requesting the Board of Review to subpoena documents and a witness, their appraisal expert, 

for questioning by counsel and/or the Board of Review. 

 

 Mr. Braig asked if there was any discussion on the matter. 

 

 BURKE MOVED TO AUTHORIZE THE ISSUANCE OF A SUBPOENA FOR  

WITNESSES AND DOCUMENTS WITH RESPECT TO THE OBJECTION TO REAL  

PROPERTY ASSESSMENT FILED BY WALGREENS CO.; SECONDED BY  

KENNETY; MOTION CARRIED 3-0. 

 

4. ADJOURNMENT 

 

 BURKE MOVED TO ADJOURN THE 2010 BOARD OF REVIEW UNTIL  

FEBRUARY 17, 2011 AT 8:30 A.M.; SECONDED BY KENNEDY; MOTION CARRIED  

3-0. 

 

 


